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NEWSLETTER #5 
	
     February, 2022 
 

 
PINK SHIRT DAY   
Wednesday, February 23rd is Pink 
Shirt Day. All members of the 
Mitchell community are 
encouraged to show their support 

to erase bullying by wearing pink on that day.  
 
 
PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCES  
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences are 
scheduled for February 
15th and 16th online. 
These conferences are a great opportunity to connect 
with the school and discuss your child's learning. 
Teachers will be sending information home to 
schedule conference times.  
Please note that these two dates are Early 
Dismissal Days with 1:45 dismissal times to 
accommodate the conferences. 
 

 
PRO-D DAY  
A reminder that Friday, 
February 18th is our next  
Professional Development 
Day and students will not 

attend school on this day. 
 
FAMILY DAY 
A remnder that 
Family Day is 
Monday, February 
21st and school will 
be closed that day. 
 
 

PAC MEETINGS  
Our next PAC meeting 
is Wednesday, February 
23rd on Zoom from 6:00 
– 7:00 p.m. All parents 

are invited to attend and a Zoom invite will be sent out 
before the meeting. Newcomers are always welcome 
and our PAC can be reached at 
mitchellpac@mail.com 
 
 
MASK WEARING AT 
SCHOOL  
Just a friendly reminder that 
all students are required to 
wear masks indoors at school. Please ensure your 
child has a mask, as well as an extra mask if possible 
in case their mask gets dirty throughout the day. 
 
 

 
 

SNOW DAYS 
With the onset of colder weather, 
we would like to outline what you 
can expect from us on a snow day. 
Our school will remain open if at 
all possible. No announcement will 

be made saying that schools will be open. Only 
closures will be announced via radio on CKNW AM 
980, News AM 1130, CBC AM 690, Fairchild AM 
1470, CHQM FM 103.5. Closures will be announced 
as early as possible. Please do not phone the school to 
check if school is open, as staff will be busy ensuring 
students are safe. 
 
 

SPRING BREAK  
Just a reminder that Spring 
break is not too far away! 
Please note that the last day 
of school before the break 
this year is Friday, March 
11th and we return to school 

on Monday, March 28th. 
 
 
CHINESE NEW 
YEAR 
Chinese New Year 
was Tuesday, 
February 1st. We 
want to wish all of 
our families who 
celebrate Chinese New Year a happy and prosperous 
year ahead. 
 
 

MITCHELL ON INSTAGRAM 
Check us out on our new Instagram 
account: @mitchellfirebirds 
 

 

 Feb. 15 & 16  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
        1:45 Dismissal 
 Feb. 18 Pro-D Day – No School 
 Feb. 21 Family Day – No School 
 Feb. 23 Pink Shirt Day 
 Feb. 23 PAC Meeting 
 Mar. 12-27 Spring Break 
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